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Workshop on Technology Based Learning Mathematics Amongst UG 

students. 
 

The Department organized Technology Based Learning Mathematics Amongst Under 

Graduate Students of Mizoram on 15th -19th February, 2016. In the current Syllabus of UG, 

technology basedlearning system is not included. There are 65 Participants in the workshop 

from different College of Mizoram. The main aim of the workshop is to study whether there 

is a positive attitude and positive effect on teaching and learning of mathematics through 

technology amongs students.  The effort made by the department may be introduced in 

their syllabus. 
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